
 

  

 

   

 

NetApp North America Partner Awards FY’24  

  

FCN, Inc is named NetApp North America USPS Partner of the Year Award for 

FY’24  
  

SAN JOSE, Calif. — October 10, 2024 — FCN, Inc announced today that it has 

been named the NetApp North America USPS Partner of the Year, Recognizing 

overall NetApp FY’24 revenue and YoY growth in the U.S. Public Sector market.   

The North America Partner Awards winners have exemplified NetApp’s goal of 

being customer-centric and understanding and selling NetApp solutions across its 

cloud, flash, and NetApp Keystone® portfolios.  

 

“At NetApp, we are proud to work with a talented group of partners that we can 

rely on to co-sell with us and drive positive outcomes for our customers as they 

confront the challenges of modernizing their businesses,” said Jenni Flinders, 

Senior Vice President, Worldwide Partner Organization at NetApp. “I want to 

congratulate FCN, Inc on being named USPS Partner of the Year. Their 

partnership is integral to NetApp’s success and I look forward to what comes 

next.” 

 

"We are immensely proud to be named the ' USPS Partner of the Year ' by 

NetApp," said Dennis Sullivan, President and CEO of FCN Inc. "This recognition is a 

testament to our dedicated team's efforts and our commitment to delivering 

innovative solutions that meet the unique challenges faced by our clients. We 

remain steadfast in our mission to support our government agencies technologies 

that enable them to achieve theirFor the full list of NetApp North America Partner 

Awards for FY’24, read the full NetApp press release.  

 



   

 

   

 

For more information about FCN, please visit WWW.FCNIT.COM  
 

About FCN, Inc  -  FCN, Inc is a woman-owned leading IT solutions provider 

renowned for delivering innovative and value-driven technology solutions. 

With a 30-year focus on excellence, FCN Inc. empowers civilian and 

government clients with state-of-the-art IT solutions, helping them thrive in an 

ever-evolving digital landscape.   
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